	Wednesday, August 17, 2011
20110817-1

In this issue:

· Governor Brown Announces Support for High Speed Rail

· Senate Rules Committee Unanimously Confirm California Transportation Commissioners Fran Inman and Yvonne Burke



	Governor Brown Announces Support for High Speed Rail

Governor Gerry Brown today made one of his first public statements about the state's High Speed Rail project. He notes that he supports the project going forward even though there are significant issues that need to be addressed.

http://blogs.sacbee.com/capitolalertlatest/2011/08/jerry-brown-calls-for-high-spe.html
Senate Rules Committee Unanimously Confirm California Transportation Commissioners Fran Inman and Yvonne Burke

The Senate Rules Committee today unanimously confirmed CTC commissioners Fran Inman and Yvonne Burke.  Both commissioners have been serving on the commission since their appointment and we are pleased that the Rules Committee unanimously approved their confirmation.  The full Senate will consider their confirmation in the near future.  
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